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October & November 2024

Pastors and Prayer Partners,


Time has gotten away from us once again. It seems impossible that we are already at the end of the year. 
Yet here we are. We trust that everyone had a blessed Thanksgiving. We hosted Thanksgiving at our house. 
Every year, the missionaries try to get together and have a big Thanksgiving dinner together. It helps us not 
miss our families as much. When you are on the mission field, the other missionaries become like family to 
you. Last year, we hosted it as well, and we had four missionary families here. Our house was busting at 
the seams, but this year, it was just two families because the other two were home on furlough.


The Christmas season will be very busy for us this year. We are going to have an anniversary Sunday on 
the 15th. We have been in our church building for a year on the 17th. We are having a guest speaker 
preach and then dinner on the grounds. We are excited to be celebrating our first year as a church. We look 
forward to hearing some good preaching and having a good time of fellowship afterwards. Then, the very 
next Sunday will be the Sunday before Christmas. Tonya has been working with her class. They will be 
singing a special for the anniversary Sunday, and the following week they will sing another special for 
Christmas.  


We are excited to tell you that money was donated to finish our building. We are praying that it will be 
completely finished for our anniversary service. They are putting in the auditorium windows tomorrow and 
finishing up the electrical wiring for the auditorium as well. We have been meeting in one large Sunday 
School room at the back of the church because it was the only place with electricity. When the hot season 
arrives in Ghana, you need those ceiling fans running! It will be nice to spread out a little when we move 
into the auditorium. When you have 40 to 50 people in that Sunday School room, it can get a little 
crowded. I will try to include pictures of our finished building and anniversary service in the next prayer 
letter.


The elections are being held here on December 7th. Pray that it will be a peaceful election and transition for 
the new president. The current president has already served two terms, so this is his last term.


I mentioned the electricity issues in my last prayer letter. For a while, our power was out almost every day 
for four to eight hours. Praise the Lord, it is finally getting better. I think it has been a week since the last 
time it was out. 


We had to buy a generator for the church because we were waiting for the electric company to put our 
meter on. They said it could be a three to six month wait. They agreed to put in a temporary meter until the 
permanent one could be installed. Right now, Ghana is revamping its electrical meters for the whole 
country, so meters are in high demand. The new ones are supposed to be digital and less hassle to deal 
with. We are looking forward the less hassle part. 


As always, thank you so much for your continued prayers and support.


The Jeremy Kenney Family
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